Name: \_\_\_\_\_ Date: \_\_\_\_



## WINTER



## **READING COMPREHENSION**

## Read the text and answer the questions.

Winter is a magical season when the world transforms into a snowy wonderland. When winter begins, temperatures drop, and people start wearing warm coats, scarves, and mittens. Snow falls from the sky, covering everything in sparkling white. Winter brings many fun activities. Children love to go outside to build snowmen, make snow angels, and have friendly snowball fights. Families often go sledding, skiing, or ice skating together. After spending time in the cold, it feels great to come inside and warm up with a cozy blanket and a cup of hot chocolate. Animals experience winter differently. Some animals, like bears, go into hibernation, sleeping for many weeks. Other animals, like deer, grow thicker fur to stay warm. Some birds, like robins and geese, fly south to warmer places. Winter can be chilly, but it's also a season of excitement and joy.

1) What do families usually do together in winter?
2) How do bears prepare for winter?
3) What kinds of clothes do people wear to stay warm in winter?
4) Why do some birds fly south during the winter?
5) What are some activities that children enjoy doing in the snow?